
  

 
Press Release - Consolidation REVISED 

Consolidated HCI Holdings Corporation  

Correction to Press Release of March 4, 2019 

Announcing Share Consolidation 

 

 

Concord, Ontario – March 5, 2019 – Consolidated HCI Holdings Corporation (NEX:CXA.H) 

(the “Company”) issued a Press Release on March 4, 2019 referencing a record date of  

February 25, 2019 in connection with the annual and special meeting of shareholders of the 

Company to be held on March 29, 2019 (the “Meeting”).  The referenced record date for the 

Meeting should have read February 20, 2019.  

 

For further information contact:  

Mr. Arnold J. Resnick, CPA, CA  

Chief Financial Officer  

905-669-3685 

 
 


